
 
 
Thank you to all Court employees who completed the employee survey. We are 
working to analyze and compile the data, comments, and suggestions provided. 
Once that effort is completed, we’ll provide the report and analysis to all Court 
employees.  
 
In the meantime, there were several requests and concerns raised by many of you 
in the survey. Please check your Court email for an update on the Court re-
opening, as well as two documents to address the issues raised in the survey. 
The “You Asked…We Listened” attachment describes the work the Court is doing 
to respond to your requests for items such as plexiglass screens, technology, and 
additional cleaning. The second attachment, titled “Employee Questions 
Answered,” compiles and answers all the specific questions received from survey 
respondents. 
 


